
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  SEPTEMBER 3, 2002 

NOISE BY-LAW EXEMPTION 
NORTH DON SEWER REHABILITATION 
REGION OF YORK 

Recommendation 

The Director of Legal Services recommends that an exemption to the Noise By-law be granted to 
the Region of York for 3 weeks within the months of September and October 2002 for the 
necessary rehabilitation work for the North Don rehabilitation work for the North Don Sanitary 
Sewer System. 

Purpose 

To seek a noise by-law exemption. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A request was received from Conestoga-Rovers & Associates for an exemption to the Noise By-
law for rehabilitation work on the North Don Sanitary Sewer System; between 9:00 p.m. and  
6:00 a.m., Monday to Friday for three weeks within September and October.  They are performing 
the work for The Region of York at the Uplands Golf and Country Club.  The letter is attached. 

Conclusion 

It is in order to grant the noise by-law exemption. 

Attachments 

Letter 

Report prepared by: 

H.A. Wilson 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
H.A. Wilson 
Director of Legal Services 



 

 

 



 

 

 


